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Date: 2016-03-03 11:16 AM

Subject: St Davids intersection, York Road & Four Mile Creek Road.
Hello Mike,

I attended a public meeting earlier this week, arranged by Brynne O'Neill ( planner, NOTL),
involving building developments behind the Avondale store at the above-mentioned intersection.

Currently the intersection is governed by an inadequate four-way stop. Given the rate of
population growth of St. Davids and current traffic challenges at that intersection, it seems a
stretch for NOTL to approve compounding the problems with a likely-busy strip mall.

Our hope is that you have a solution already in your plans:

... a traffic circle perhaps (at best)

.... or at least traffic lights.

I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Roy Collins

45, Bunny Glen Drive, St Davids
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